RESOLUTION NO.__
November 16, 2021

A RESOLUTION DIRECTING THE MARKING OF PARKING SPACES ON CITY
STREETS

WHEREAS, the lack of parking in the City of Hudson is an on-going and increasing problem;
and

WHEREAS, many city streets lack clearly delineated parking spaces either because they were
never marked or the previously painted lines have deteriorated to the point of limited visibility;
and

WHEREAS, the lack of clearly delineated spaces results in less efficient use of the available
.parking and creates confusion for vehicle owners seeking to park legally; and

WHEREAS, painting lines for parking spaces would result in a more efficient use of on-street
parking by eliminating unevenly parked vehicles, providing more net space for parking and
avoiding conflict amongst vehicle owners.

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Commissioner of Public Works and the
Commissioner of Police are hereby directed to coordinate the work of their departments to
ensure that all city streets on which parking is allowed have parking spaces that are clearly
delineated with painted stripes. The Commissioners shall make all reasonable efforts to have the
parking spaces painted by 2022,
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